
 

  
  

REF: CMS/08-07-22  

  
Friday 8th July 2022 
  
 
  

Year 9- Introduction to Further Maths 
  
Dear Parents and Carers,  

Your child has requested to study Further Maths next year, a programme of study that will 
enhance your child’s mathematical understanding and prepare them well for A-level 
Mathematics.  
 
Further Maths will take place next year from 07:45-08:45 on Monday and Friday mornings 
throughout Year 10 and 11.  
 
In order to prepare your child for this course, introductory lessons will take place at the 
following times before the summer break: 
 

 Friday 15th July - 07:45-08:45 

 Monday 18th July - 07:45-08:45 

 Friday 22nd July - 07:45-08:45 
 
Students will be expected to meet Mr. Hassan, Leader of Learning in Maths, in Reception at 
07:40 to enable a prompt start. 
 
If you require any further information about Further Maths, please email Mr. Hassan 
ahassan@q3langley.org.uk 
 
 
Yours Faithfully,   
 

 

 

Mr. C. Mills 

Vice Principal 

cmills@q3langley.org.uk 
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